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The Szentágothai János Research Center of the UP celebrates its tenth anniversary
The Research Center of the UP celebrates a milestone anniversary. The institute, which is approaching its tenth anniversary, held its anniversary event on 14th November, with the Szentágothai family in attendance.
"I was a witness when the first steps were taken towards filling the painful gap of not having a large research centre sponsored by the Hungarian Academy of Sciences in Pécs. The name it has been given also represents a spirit of solidarity that is a true Hungarian heritage at national and international level. Szentágothai not only shone as an excellent researcher, but was also renowned for the extent to which he was able to keep his team together. It was a humane, but extremely performance-oriented team, whose spirit still shapes the work at the Institute of Anatomy of the Medical School of the UP to this day", said Dr. Attila Miseta, Rector of the UP.


